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Third Sunday in Ordinary TimeñJanuary 24th, 2016 

Dear Parish Family, 
 
On his weekly emailing Bishop Tyson wrote to us last week in reference to the Novena of Prayer for 
Life. There are a couple of events that I invite you to participate in if possible. Also, pay attention to 
the integral view for the defense of life Bishop is challenging us to embrace.  
 
òLast week I wrote you about the upcoming Mass for Life at the close of our U.S. Catholic observance of the Nine Day 
Novena for Life.  Again, that Mass is Sunday, January 24th at 7:00 p.m. at St. Paul Cathedral.  You can check last 
week's message from me regarding this event.  The event also is on our web page and diocesan calendar.   
 

Know, too, that there will be a second opportunity to uplift the importance of children ð born and unborn ð at the upcoming Mass of the Santo 
Niño on Saturday, January 30, at 5:30 p.m. at St. Joseph Parish in Yakima.  Like every year, it's sponsored by the Catholic Filipino Com-
munity here in the Diocese of Yakima.  After Mass we will have a reception that includes traditional Filipino food.   
 
I raise this because we do want to put before our people a rich variety of ways to open up the protection of the unborn as well as the care of our 
young and vulnerable.  Our Holy Father, Pope Francis suggests that one way to do this is developing a stronger and more robust devotional life. 
Speaking of the devotion to the Santo Ni¶o he noted the following in his final general audience of 2015, on December 30th: ôThere was a time in 
which, in the divine-human Person of Christ, God was a child, and this must hold a particular significance for our faith. It is true that his death 
on the cross and his Resurrection are the highest expressions of his redeeming love, however let us not forget that the whole of his earthly life is 
revelation and teaching.õ 
 
Then Pope Francis goes on to note: òIn order to grow in faith we will need to contemplate the Child Jesus more often. é we know little of the 
Child Jesus, but we can learn much about him if we look to the lives of childrené ôWe discover, first of all, that children want our attention,ó 
Pope Francis noted.  òThey have to be at the center ð why? Because they are proud? No! Because they need to feel protected. It is important that 
we too place Jesus at the center of our life and know, even if it may seem paradoxical, that it is our responsibility to protect him. é we must 
make the Child Jesus smile in order to show him our love and our joy that he is in our midst. His smile is a sign of the love that gives us the as-
surance of being loved.õ 
 
I proffer these reflections of our Holy Father because far too often our struggles for justice, be they the anchor issue of abortion and the reversal of 
Roe vs. Wade, or the other areas such as immigration reform, protection of refugees, the uplifting of freedom and religious liberty, can all become 
shrunken down to political debates by otherwise well-meaning and dedicated parishioners. The Church offers a practice stage for a fuller freedom 
and a more ample understanding of the gift of life.  It does so through sacraments and liturgy, prayer and a rich devotional life.  Such disciplines 
give us the courage and energy that comes from Christ to resist shrinking down human concerns of life only to partisan political debates. 
 
I hope you will take advantage of the many devotional, scriptural and sacramental opportunities that I've outlined these last two weeks to uplift 
human life as a gift from God.  Without these resources our efforts at advocacy ð including political advocacy ð will fall short and dry up.  
Thanks for being stewards of God's mysteries for our people in our parishes here across the Diocese of Yakima. Fraternally yours in Christ, 
Most Reverend Joseph J. Tyson Bishop of Yakima. 
 
Again, Bishop Tyson is inviting us to embrace the gift of life, its sacredness and respect in all aspects, backgrounds and cir-
cumstances. Let us continue to pray to the Holy Spirit, The Lord and Giver of Life, for the grace of a better appreciation of the 
wonderful gift of life. 
 
Greetings and Blessings, 
Fr. César 
Pastor 

Bring your old blest palms and place them in baskets provided 
at the foyers of the church. The palms will be burned in a spe-
cial ceremony after the 11:00AM liturgy on Sunday, February 
7th, and used for the signing of ashes on Ash Wednesday. 
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SEMINARIANS! 
Bishop Tyson has encouraged us 
to pray for vocations to the priest-
hood and religious life. Antonio 
Garc²a is studying at Mount An-
gel Seminary. Please keep him 

and those who are considering vocations in 
your prayers. 

Bible Study ï Gospel of Luke 
Thursday mornings, we have began our Scripture Study 
on the Gospel of Luke at 10:15-11:45 a.m. in Room 10, 
Parish Activity Center.  To register, please call Amy at 966-
5344 or email amy.baumgardner@holyfamilyyakima.org.  

If childcare is needed please  
call as soon as possible.  

Fee: $5 Walk-ins are always welcome! 

February 20th 

Ministries 
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Reflection for First Reading        Isaiah 42:1-4, 6-7 
Today's reading presents an interesting picture of the priest Ezra standing above 

the people to deliver his interpretation of the law of God. His reading goes on for 

hours and saddens the people as they consider how much they need to reform their 

lives. Perhaps their weeping finally convinces Ezra to "take it easy on them." He 

and Nehemiah, the governor of Judah, then encourage the people to celebrate their 

observance of the law. The people, they say, should have a great feast because 

"rejoicing in the Lord" will be their source of strength. 

Reflection for Second Reading                          Acts 10:34-38 
Human beings have a desire to belongðto another person, to a community, or to 

God. We can imagine how the Christians at Corinth welcomed Paul's letter assur-

ing them that they were all "one body." They were not to create divisions among 

themselves by identifying as Jews or Greeks, slaves or free people, women or men. 

Because they had all been anointed by the Holy Spirit, they had become together 

the one body of Christ. Each was a member; no one was left out. 

Reflection for Gospel             Luke 3:15-16, 21-22 
Just as Ezra, in our first reading, read to the people from Scripture, Jesus reads 

from the book of the prophet Isaiah about the Servant of the Lord. He announces 

that he is the fulfillment of Scripture. Then he tells the crowd in the synagogue that 

he is the one sent by God. His presence is their guarantee that a "year of favor," or 

time of salvation, has begun. All eyes are glued on him as he puts down the scroll 

and takes his seat. 

FREEDOM 
Third Sunday in Ordinary TimeñJanuary 24th, 2016 

Discussion Questions-Reading 1 
It is very true to say that God ac-
cepts us completely as we are. It 
is also very true that God invites 
us to grow. Just as we would not 
want to be, for example, six years 
old forever, so we do not want to 
be "stuck" in our spiritual growth. 
Everyone grows and changes. As 
we grow and change, we can do 
more and be more. We take on 
more responsibility for ourselves. 
We can do more for others. God 
helps us grow and change by giv-
ing us the Scriptures, the Eucha-
rist, our parents, families, teach-
ers, and friends. How is God ask-
ing you to grow and change?  

Discussion Questions-Reading 2 
Think of the groups you belong 
toðyour class at school, an after-
school class or club, your neigh-
borhood, and your parish. Think 
about these questions quietly in 
your own heart: In what ways do 
you feel you belong? Do you ever 
feel "left out"? Do you ever try to 
keep others "out"? Share your an-
swers with your group: What are 
some good ways to help others 
feel included? When we were 
baptized, we each became a mem-
ber of the body of Christ. What 
are some good ways to show that 
we are all one in Christ, that we 
all belong to him, that we are all 
"in"?  

Discussion Questions Gospel 
In this reading, Jesus identifies 
himself as the Messiah, as the one 
Isaiah foretold would come to the 
people. He did this at the weekly 
worship at his local synagogue. 
The gospel tells us that he was in 
the habit of worshipping there 
weekly. Why did Jesus worship 
weekly? What does this habit of 
Jesus' tell us about the importance 
of our weekly worship? Where do 
we meet Jesus, the Messiah, on a 
weekly basis?  

Collection for the Catholic Communication Campaign 
Today, we will take up the Collection for the Catholic Communication Cam-
paign (CCC). This collection communicates the Gospel through Catholic social 
media activities and enriches our faith through television, radio, social media, 
podcasts, and print media. Please be generous in this weekõs collection and 
support this important work. Remember, half of your donation stays in our 
diocese to support local communications needs. The CCC is how we share our 
experience of faith, worship, and witness to the world. 

mailto:amy.baumgardner@holyfamilyyakima.org
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WELCOME TO HOLY FAMILY CHURCH 
If this is your first time at Holy Family, welcome and be sure to pick up a registration card at the Welcoming Desk or call the Parish 
Office at 966-0830 and we will be glad to assist you. If you are looking for a church home, we invite you to become a member of 

Holy Family. 

Third Sunday in Ordinary TimeñJanuary 24th, 2016 

Pew Pad Contributions 
We would like to begin work on 
finishing the church and Chapel 

with the Pew Pads.  
The cost for the Chapel will be  
roughly $16,000.00 and the 

Church $65,000.00, If you would 
like to make a donation, please 
mark your check for this purpose. 

  
Catholics Returning Home  

Holy Family Parish Welcomes You! 
Were you, or someone you know, raised a Catholic 
but do not come or seldom come to Church anymore? 
Are you a Catholic who feels separated from the 

Church? Would you like to feel at home in the Catho-
lic Church again?  

The Catholics Returning Home (CRH) Team is here for 
you to answer your questions and to offer information 
and materials to help you with your decision. If you 
would like to schedule a One to One  visit with one of 
our team members, please call Cathy Schlieman at 833-
9456. CRH Team Members:  Jeff and Cathy Schlieman, 
Mary Hamelin, Jack Greif, and Claudia Bouchey. Ses-
sions begun January 10th & will continue for  6 weeks. 

Special Announcements 

Rosary in Honor of the Unborn 
On the 5th Saturday of the month the 
KCôs will lead the Rosary in  honor of 
the unborn before the Saturday Vigil 

Mass at 4:30 on January 
30th. Please plan to join us on those 

4 weekends of the year. 
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Mass of  Anointing & 
Luncheon  

Will take place on Thursday, 
January 18th at 12:15 pm. 
Please make plans to join us 
and call the parish office for 
reservations to allow us to pre-

pare adequately. 

Holy Family Parish has been blessed with outstanding Reli-

gious Education and Youth Ministry departments. And now, 

Holy Family Office of Adult Formation is working on coordi-

nating a ñYoung Adult Fellowshipò beginning January 

30th. Once a month we will be hosting a dinner & fellowship 

following a Saturday evening Mass. These fellowship eve-

nings are for all young adults, singles, couples, families, 

etc. More information is coming soon! 

If you are interested in helping in any way, please contact 

Amy at the Office of Adult Faith Formation, 966-5344 or 

amy.baumgardner@holyfamilyyakima.org 
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COMPETITION 
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USED CHRISTMAS CARDS  

Do you have used Christmas Cards, and 

don�¶t know what to do with them?  

Angela Lewis has placed a box in the foy-

er please bring them and 

drop them off there.  

Only the front is needed 
(Please cut off the back) 


